
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Church Family, 
 
Last week we had such a joyous and 
wonderful time celebrating the baptism of 6 
members. It was so heartwarming to see the 
love of Christ experienced in so many 
people's eyes. Truly grateful for all the people 
God has used to sow into their lives. Let's 
continue to praise God and press forward in 
sharing God's love and making disciples. We 
are called to God's great mission and it is an Unstoppable and amazing journey. 
 
Speaking of amazing journeys, this Sunday we will be taking a broad stroke 
perspective of Paul's trials in Acts 23-25. If you've ever felt discouraged or utterly 
defeated and wondered if it's any use to continue on, you don't want to miss this 
message. 
 
If you are planning on joining us in person, please take a RAT and remember to 
scan in with Leave Home Safe app and Vaccine Pass Scheme. Thanks for your 
cooperation. As always, you are also welcome to join us online. 
 
Take care and God bless! 
Pastor Henry 
  

 
To give, you may donate through  

an online transfer or  
by mailing a check to  

the AIC office,  
21 Tak Fung Street, Whampoa. 

 
 

HSBC Account:  
012-184 255-838 

(Alliance International Church) 
 

 

 



AIC and CAIS Present 
Summer Basketball Camp 
We are incredibly thankful for the Basketball 
Camp is back this year. The basketball camp is 
a safe space for students to have time away 
from study, build meaningful and lasting 
relationships with other teens and adult leaders, 
and have chances to refine their skills and be 
confident with their bodies. This camp is 
suitable for children in grades 5 to 9. 
We are inviting AIC men or women who can 
help to join as volunteers or coaches. 
 
Date: 19 July - 3 August 2022   
(Tuesdays & Wednesdays) 
Time: 1400-1800 
Age: Grades 5-6 & 7-9 
Venue: CAISBV, Lai Chi Kok 
Cost: $2,000 per youth 
(includes basketball skills training, games, a 
tournament, T-shirt, awards, and more) 
If you have further questions, 
you may email Coach Isaiah Gorres 
(isaiahisaiah492@gmail.com) or 
Coach Doug Wallace (doug@aic.org.hk). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


